
Join us for the 2024       
non-powered rendezvous

Saturday, October 12, 10am-4pm 
Canoes – Rowboats – Skiffs 

Any wooden craft powered by paddle, oar or wind welcome 

Enjoy great fall leaf color in a small craft on quiet water - or just 
hang out with us and enjoy the friends assembled (you don’t have 

to get in a canoe to be a welcome part of this rendezvous). 

Mary and Ken Kelly 
Twin Lakes Club 

2506 N. Hamilton Road 
Branch, Mi (map on back) 

Wooden Canoes provided – or bring your own 

Water Wonderland Chapter is providing lunch for you and your guests: 
Subway sandwich, salad, chips and soft drinks. 

If you have a PFD (life vest) bring that too. 

eMail or call/text to RSVP. kenk@woodberrywine.com, 616 340 3671



Twin Lakes Club was formed in 1927. The 720 acre, 12 member association property 
encloses 60 and 80 acre Twin Lakes. Cabins were built around the smaller of the 
two lakes so the larger could remain undisturbed.  
This ‘preservationist’ type approach to Twin Lakes dates back to the founding arti-
cles when the members agreed ‘no motors’ were to be allowed. 

Directions: 
Go north from US10 at Branch, 
between Baldwin and Ludington. 
Tyndall Road is the only road 
north in Branch.  
Tyndall winds east and then back 
to the north and becomes Hamil-
ton Road. Approx. 7.2 miles 
north from US10 is the Twin 
Lakes Club mailbox & dirt road 
entrance to the property. Follow 
the road to cabin #4 and you 
should see canoes on cars. that 
is the right place. 

Phone service is unreliable at 
Twin Lakes. Please call before 
Saturday if you have any ques-
tions.  
Ken’s cell is 616-340-3671.      

Please RSVP by Oct. 8 to: 
Mary & Ken Kelly 

1657 Alexander St. SE 
E. Grand Rapids, Mi 49506 
kenk@woodberrywine.com 

Questions?    616 340 3671

mailto:kenk@woodberrywine.com

